
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

March 20, 2013 

Jublir~.erfri.c.e Q.tnmmiiminn 
CA PIT AL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commiss~o~ f lerk 

Rosanne Gervasi, Office of the General Counsel {2J:J 
Docket No. 130033-PU 

Please file the attached e-mail from Mike Smallridge, dated February 26, 2013, in the above­
referenced docket file. Thank you. 
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Rosanne Gervasi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Ms. Gervasi: 

Mike Smallridge <utilityconsultant@yahoo.com> 
Tuesday, February 26, 2013 5:08 PM 
Rosanne Gervasi 
company repsonse to docket# 130033pu. 

This is company response to the above docket: 

1. Generally speaking, I think it would be better to allow just one 30 day extension and be done with it. no 
confusion. 

2. Page 12 6-b. I think this should be revised to include an exemption if the commission has previously granted 
a payment program for from a prior period .. 

3. This is not addressed in this docket but I think you should add the ability (especially for us class c )to make 
monthly payments to the commission for the year and settle up the difference. For example ifl think my 2012 
RAF would be $1200, I could make $100 per month payments to the commission, Jan- Dec. 2012 and reconcile 
the difference when my RAF are due in March. It would help me with cash flow issues and may reduce the need 
to file an extension. 

I hope this helps, 

Mike Smallridge 
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